
Lyme Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the September 24th 2012 Meeting 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
 
In attendance 
Dina Cutting, Peter Mulvihill, Richard Vidal & Curtis Shepard 

Ball field construction 

The progress of the field project was reviewed. The weather will be a big factor over the coming month. 
Hopefully the rain will stay away and the project will be completed in a timely fashion.  

Pathways will be monitoring this project for DES permit requirements.  

Soccer 

Steve’s report was reviewed. It was noted the Lyme soccer home games are being played on the Cross 
Roads Academy field. Thank you to Crossroads for letting us use this field.  

 

End of Meeting 

Motion to adjourn by Vidal.  Seconded by Mulvihill.  All approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm 

 

Next meeting Monday 10/22/12 at 6:00pm Town Offices  

 

 

Respectively submitted Dina Cutting 
 

 


